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Bringing a bright future to our students
LA SALLE TECHNICAL COLLEGE- HOHOLA



La Salle Hohola Youth Development Centre is recognized 
as a technical college since January 2015. It is now called 
La Salle Technical College–Hohola. 
This Centre was established in 1973 to cater for the poorer 
students of Port Moresby. 
The main source of enrollment are students who are 
unable to continue their studies in registered High or 
Secondary Schools due to family and personal problems 
or those students who have not been selected for High 
School. Currently the College has 34 teaching staff and 24 
Ancillary Staff. The total number of students is 750. 
A percentage of 87% to 92% of the graduates are employed 
every year in a decent and reputable organization or 
companies. 
This project is coordinated by Fondazione De La Salle 
Solidarietà Internazionale ONLUS.

  

Our wish is to provide the school with new

Donate now: De La Salle Solidarietà Internazionale 

Iban: IT52 R056 9603 2070 00007241X70

CLASSROOM 
FACILITIES

For inquiries you may contact:
Ms Laura Ballerini • lballerini@lasalle.org

Be part of creating livelihood opportunities for 
the youth


